Student Money Week 2020
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Student Finance England’s annual Student Money Week (#SMW2020) will run from
Monday 24 — Friday 28 February 2020 and include a series of live Q&A sessions
on Student Finance England’s Twitter and Facebook channels.

The sessions will cover a range of student finance related topics including;
applying for student finance, eligibility and information for students who
may be entitled to extra funding. Parents and partners are also being
encouraged to get involved and find out how they can support their child or
their partner’s application and make sure they get all the finance they are
entitled to.

Derek Ross, SLC Executive Director of Operations said:

“Our team of student finance experts will be on our social media channels
throughout Student Money Week to explain how the student finance application
system works and answer any questions. Whether students are getting ready to
apply for student finance for the first time, or are returning to studies, we
are here to help them.”

The latest information on Student Money Week can be found by following SFE on
Facebook and Twitter @SF England.

Published 24 February 2020


http://www.government-world.com/student-money-week-2020/
https://www.facebook.com/SFEngland/

